Public Safety Committee Meeting September 26, 2016

The Public Safety Committee met Monday, September 26, 2016, at 5:15 pm in the City Hall Conference Room. Present were Committee Members John Uden, Kathy Wilcox, Jeff Erlenbusch, and Ken Gardner. Also present Committee Recorder Linda Wilkins.

Chairperson Uden called the meeting to order.

- 1. Request of Citizens None
- 2. Review and recommendation Public Nuisance Ordinance
 - **Committee Member Wilcox moved to approve this stage of the planning process for a joint facility for Fire Department and Police Department for the use of city property presented and recommend to the full council on July 12; seconded by Committee Member Erlenbusch. Upon roll call vote the motion passed unanimously
- ** Committee Member Wilcox moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Committee Member Gardner and passed unanimously, 4-0.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted:

Ken Gardner, Acting Chairperson

Linda Wilkins, Recorder